We would, once again, like to express our feelings in regards to the importance of in-school
learning. While we understand the struggles and deep concerns for the safety of everyone, we
have all pulled together for our children and the school community. It has been challenging and
much more work than we ever thought. The day to day routine looks much more different today
than ever before. However, it has been proven that in-person learning is benefitting the
students’ social, emotional and physical well-being, which makes it worth the fight. Our staff
has come to work everyday, pushing up their sleeves and working hard to ensure that our
children are feeling safe and secure while learning in the best way possible. Qur goal is and
always has been to provide the best education for our children. Being in person gives us a
better opportunity to do that. While we understand the seriousness of this virus and the
potential impact it holds, we hope that we will be able to keep our students learning in this safe
environment that has been created by so many hands.
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